

Looe Community Academy

Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ Telephone: 01503 262625

Fax: 01503 265435

Email: enquiries@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Acting Headteacher: Mr S Yalden BSc (Hons)

Our Ref: SYA/HWI

28 June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Current weather conditions

As you are aware we are currently experiencing higher than average temperatures for this time of year.

Throughout the year when students are hot we take the common sense approach of allowing students to remove their blazers and allow them to carry them around or place them on their chair in lessons. Given the current weather conditions we have taken the additional measure of allowing students to leave their blazers in their lockers during the academy day should they wish to for convenience. Students can access their lockers in the morning before 8:40am, at break, at lunch and at the end of the day.

We will review these arrangements at the end of each week given the forecasts provided by the MET office and communicate any changes in good time to all concerned.

Yours sincerely

Mr Scott Yalden
Acting Headteacher

